

September 11, 2014

James Bradshaw Deputy Chief, Engineering Federal Communication Commission 445 12<sup>th</sup> Street SW Washington, DC 20554

Dear Mr. Bradshaw,

I am writing on behalf of the Ripon College Board of Trustees and WRPN-FM (90.1). The college has made the decision to cancel the license and the station will officially go off-air at 5:00pm on Monday, September 15, 2014. We are requesting that the FCC cancel the license and delete the callsign.

Please let us know if there is anything else that needs to be done to finalize this process. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Kirkland

Chair, Ripon College Board of Trustees

- bill